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Reference: The Wave London Waste Recovery Permit Application 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Enfield Council are aware of and are supportive of The Wave London’s plans to 
develop the site currently occupied by the Lee Valley Golf Course into an inland 
surfing destination.  The Wave London will need to go through the planning process 
in full, but have the support of the council as we believe that this development will 
bring significant health, social and economic benefits to the area.  
We are supportive of The Wave’s application to the Environment Agency for the 
purposes of a Waste Recovery Permit and will also be supporting their planning 
application. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Brett Leahy 
Strategic Director of Planning, Growth and Infrastructure 
 

Enfield Council has launched a series of 14 e-newsletters covering a range of topics that provide residents 
with more frequent Council news and service updates. More than 40,000 people have already signed up, 

make sure you’re one of them. You can register at www.enfield.gov.uk/enewsletters 

 

 
 

Please reply to: Brett Leahy 

 

Email: Brett.leahy@enfield.gov.uk 

Phone:  

Textphone:  

Fax:  

My Ref:  

Your Ref:  

Date: 27th November 2024 
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